

March 1st, 2016

Dear Dr. Rizk,

I am writing this letter to express my gratitude for the experience I received with my surgery and the way both you and your office took care of me. After several months of healing and sharing with a few close friends and family, I am always asked the same question. How did I know to go to you? I tell them because like everything that is a major decision, buying a home, getting an open heart surgeon for my mother, sending my sister to the right brain surgeon, you must only think of the outcome. Yes, my surgery with you was elective and yes it was for me this time, but that did not mean because it was not life and death, that I would not assign the same weighted decision making. As a nurse practitioner, who worked at Memorial Sloan Kettering Cancer Center, I definitely appreciate that you must live in the moment and enjoy life to the max. I cannot tell you how life changing this was for me. I was confident that you were extremely talented, and that you were double board certified in facial/maxillary and that you would not pull my face or make it look unnatural in any sense. To see my double chin go away and the joules disappear as well, producing a more youthful appearance has made me feel elated that I did this now in my 40's. I love the way the Co2 laser removed a lot of skin damage and marks and I was pleasantly surprised that I had zero pain. In fact, the neck and the lower face lift, was minimal discomfort. I also want to tell you that every single person that participated in making this happen, Fran DNP, Tatiana RN, Dalia your office practice coordinators, they were incredibly professional and caring. I hope anyone that reads this letter, if you chose to place it in your book, will know that he/she is in thee best hands!

With Deepest Gratitude

E.J.M